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Today was an exciting day for veterans in the Greater Rochester community and
across New York as we celebrated the opening of the new VA Clinic on Calkins Road
in Henrietta. This state-of-the-art facility will help doctors and staff at the VA provide
the best care and service for our veterans, who deserve only the best. I am so
pleased to see this long awaited project finally completed.


